
NOTICE OF A PUBLIC MEETING OF COUNCIL 
 UNDER THE 

DEVELOPMENT CHARGES ACT 
____________________________________ 

(D02-18) 

PLEASE NOTE THAT on Tuesday, February 18, 2020, the Municipal Council of the 
Corporation of the Town of Hawkesbury will hold a public meeting, pursuant to section 
12 of the Development Charges Act, 1997, as amended, to present and obtain the 
public opinion on the municipality’s proposed development charges by-law and the 
underlying background study. 

All interested parties are invited to attend the Public Council meeting and anyone who 
attends the meeting may comment on the proposed development charges by-law and 
background study. The meeting is to be held on: 

Tuesday, February 18, 2019 

At 7:00 p.m. 

At the Town Hall, 

600 Higginson Street, Hawkesbury, ON 

In order for sufficient information to be available to the public, the background study will 
be available online on the municipality’s website (www.hawkesbury.ca) starting January 
22, 2020. Copies of the proposed development charges by-law and the background 
study will also to be available as of January 22, 2020 from the Planning Department at 
the above location (Door C, 613-632-0106 ext. 2020). 

Interested parties may express their comments at the public meeting or in writing, 
addressed to the Municipal Clerk, at the above address before February 11, 2020. 

If the format of this document is inadequate, please contact the Planning Department at 
613-632-0106, extension 2020, and the municipality will provide, to the best of its 
abilities, the required assistance.

Signed at the Town of Hawkesbury 
This 22nd day of January 2020 

______________________________ 
Manon Belle-Isle, Planner 
Telephone: 613-632-0106 
www.hawkesbury.ca 

http://www.hawkesbury.ca/
http://www.hawkesbury.ca/



